Ecole Our Lady of the Rosary School
4520 Ryders Ridge Boulevard
Sylvan Lake, Alberta T4S OE1
Phone: 403-343-2568

Fax: 403-887-9943
www.orlschool.ca

June 27, 2022
Dear Parents and/or Guardians:

Thank you for another wonderful year at Ecole Our Lady of the Rosary School. We are very proud of
all our students for learning, listening and following Jesus. We wish many blessings to our
2021-2022 grade four students as they transition to EMTS. Our year ended with the opportunity to
have families in our building with many events, such as the Seven Sacred Teaching Awards, a school
dance and Year End Awards. We appreciate the energy and enthusiasm these occasions brought and
look forward to these opportunities next year. We would also like to thank School Council for their
support and tireless efforts in these events as well as hot lunch and field trips. As we look forward to
next year please see this previously sent letter for some start of the year information. Finally, we wish
all our families a safe, restful and blessed summer.

"May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, the love of God, and the fellowship of the
Holy Spirit be with you all." —2 Corinthians 13:14

Information Regarding Year End Live Reporting Grades 1-4

Consistent with our current Live Reporting practices we will not be sending home a paper year-end
report, we will have digital year end progress reports that are accessed online. These marks will be
accessible until August 31, 2022.

Your child’s Certificate of Placement will be made available on June 28th. This certificate will be
your child’s grade placement, as well as information regarding how to access your child’s digital
progress report. The Certificate of Placement will be emailed to you as a PDF file from your child’s
teacher.

The digital progress report in Edsby will be consistent with the Live Reporting process that has been
used over the last few years. Assessments on your digital progress report for Term 3 will include:

e Marks and Comments for all subject areas including Term 3 updates
e Comments on Growth as a Learner for Term 3

For Grades 1-4 there is a second page on the Certificate of Placement that will provide steps to access
Edsby Live Reporting.

Please note Pre-K and Kindergarten will also receive Certificates of Placement from their teacher via
email on June 28th.


https://www.olrschool.ca/download/392868

We want to ensure you are able to access Live Reporting. Please find instructions to access your
child’s Edsby progress here. Our office is open until June 29 so if you require support with accessing
Edsby or Certificates of Placement that are sent out on June 28 please do not hesitate to call
403-343-2568.

Yours in Catholic Education,
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Rob Coumont David Griffin

Principal Vice-Principal

Learning, Listening and Following Jesus - lapprends, J'écoute et Jésus est mon modéle


https://www.olrschool.ca/download/183753

